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Mr. Buter,

Thank you for your time and your consideration.  My family and I recently settled in Highland County, specifically
near Mowrystown, after being a dual active duty Air Force family for 28 years.  For the past 2 years, I commuted
from Mowrystown to Wright-Patterson AFB and back, nearly an hour and a half on either side of a 12-hour nursing
shift.  We don’t have family ties to the area.  We just liked the culture of the area.  We liked the aura of the
community.  If we had known about the solar panel projects in the area, we would have reconsidered our investment
here.

As a representative of the community, please consider the choices that are being made and how they will affect the
future of your community.  Don’t you want others to continue to call it their community also?

Thanks,

Michele L. Bortvit, Capt, USAF, NC, Ret
Billy J. Bortvit, MSgt, USAF, Ret
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